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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
  

REQUEST To hear public comment regarding a Variance Request to deviate from 
the five-foot (5’) landscaping buffer along a portion of the southern 
boarder, as currently required by the Land Use Code at 406 South Main 
Street (site formerly known as the Marie Callender’s).  
 

CONTACT Francisco Astorga, Planning Director 
801-298-6190 or email at planning@bountiful.gov   
 

DATE/TIME 
AND PLACE 

The Bountiful Planning Commission will hold a public hearing for this 
item on Tuesday, December 6, 2022.  The public hearing will start at 
approximately 6:30 in the Bountiful City Council Chambers, 795 South 
Main Street, Bountiful, Utah.  
 

COMMENT Any person having interest in these matters may attend and be heard 
during a public meeting.  
 

LAND USE 
AUTHORITY 

Planning Commission 

  

NOTICING 
COMPLETED: 
 
 
CERTIFIED 
(NOTICED) BY: 

November 22, 2022 
 
 
 
/s/Francisco Astorga 
Francisco Astorga, Planning Director 
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